
 
 

 
 
MORAVIAN SEMINARY PROFESSOR ELECTED TO MORAVIAN CHURCH LEADERSHIP POST 
The Rev. Dr. Riddick Weber to serve on the Southern Province Provincial Elders’ Conference 
 
BETHLEHEM, PA, June 2022 -- Moravian Theological Seminary faculty member the Rev. Dr. Riddick 

Weber was elected to serve as a clergy member of the Provincial Elders' Conference (PEC) of the 

Southern Province of the Moravian Church in North America. The Provincial Elders’ Conference, 

comprised of a president plus three clergy and three lay members, is the leadership group that will 

guide the Southern Province church through the next four years. 

 

The election took place in June at the Southern Province 2022 Synod in Winston-Salem, NC. The 

Rev. Dr. Cornelius Routh of North Carolina, who graduated with a Master of Divinity from Moravian 

Seminary in 1990, was elected PEC president.  

 

At Moravian Seminary, Dr. Weber continues to direct the Master of Arts in Theological Studies 

program and serve as associate professor of the Practice of Pastoral Ministry. He resides in 

Bethlehem. 

 

-End- 

 

Contact: Meg Graham, grahamm@moravian.edu 

 


